Back to School Information & Reminders

Sir Thomas Fremantle School
Sun 03/09/2023 10:50 AM
To:Sir Thomas Fremantle School <office@sirthomasfremantle.org>

Dear Parents & Carers

We hope you have all had an enjoyable Summer and that students are looking forward to returning to school
on Tuesday.

Please read this email carefully as it contains some important information about the return to school.

New School Day

Our school day starts at 8.30am and finishes at 3.10pm. Students should arrive in time to be in their tutor
rooms ready for registration at 8.30am.

School and the office/reception will open at 8.00am and close at 4.30pm. Please note that students will not
be able to enter the building before 8.00am and will unsupervised if they arrive before this time.

Lockers

We are introducing a deposit system for the student lockers. In the past, all students have been allocated a
locker but this is not practical as we continue to grow, as many students choose not to use them.

If your child would like to use a locker, please request one by paying a £5 deposit via ParentPay and we will
allocate them one. Please provide them with a padlock so it can be secured.

Cafe

We welcome our new catering team this term, who have made changes to the cafe area to provide a faster
service and reduced queues. The new cafe can not accept cash payments so please ensure you have set up
your ParentPay account and loaded some lunch money if your child wishes to use the cafe.

Please email office@sirthomasfremantle.org if you do not have access to ParentPay.

First Day Back
Students will spend the first part of their day in their tutor bases where they will receive their timetables and

lockers (if requested). They will be directed to their tutor rooms on arrival.
We will let you know if your child requires their PE Kit for Tuesday in a separate email.

Parking

Please remember that we have limited parking on site, so if you intend to drop off or collect your child by car,
please park in Winslow and walk to the school. As always, we ask that you are mindful of our local community
and always park considerately.

If you have any questions about the return to school, please reply to this email.

We look forward to welcoming your child on Tuesday.
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